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VOSH PROGRAM DIRECTIVE:  13-020                   ISSUED:  01 October 2017 
 
 
 
Subject    Memorandum of Understanding Between the Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy 

and the Virginia Department of Labor and Industry 
 
 

Purpose  This directive transmits to field personnel a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
between the Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy and the Virginia Department of 
Labor and Industry to clarify the regulatory responsibilities over the safety of persons on 
sites where the Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy (DMME) and the Department of 
Labor and Industry (DOLI) have jurisdiction.  It updates an earlier MOU which expired in June 
of 2006. 

 
This Program Directive is an internal guideline, not a statutory or regulatory rule, and is 
intended to provide instructions to VOSH personnel regarding internal operation of the 
Virginia Occupational Safety and Health Program and is solely for the benefit of the 
program.  This document is not subject to the Virginia Register Act or the Administrative 
Process Act; it does not have general application and is not being enforced as having the 
force of law. 

 
Scope   This Directive applies VOSH-wide. 
 
Reference      None. 
 
Cancellation  Not Applicable 
 
Effective Date  01 October 2017 
 
Expiration Date  Not Applicable 
 
Action   The Directors and Managers shall ensure that the policies and procedures established in this 

MOU are adhered to in handling issues covered under the agreement administered.  
 
 
 
C. Ray Davenport 
Commissioner 
 
 

             Virginia Occupational Safety & Health VOSH DOLI 
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Distribution: Commissioner of Labor and Industry   Cooperative Programs Director and Consultation Manager 
 Assistant Commissioner-Programs VOSH Compliance & Cooperative Programs Staffs 
 VOSH Directors and Managers   OSHA Region III & OSHA Norfolk Area Offices 
 VOSH DLS and OIS Staffs 
 
 

Attachment:    Memorandum of Understanding Between the Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy 
and the Virginia Department of Labor and Industry (August 30, 2017)



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


